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727 Lizardi St - 22-22926-HDLC

Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov>
Wed 8/3/2022 2:14 PM

To: w.murray66@gmail.com <w.murray66@gmail.com>

727 Lizardi St. is located in a Local Historic District which is under the jurisdiction of the HDLC. I am
working on the HDLC review of this project;  please let me know when you have uploaded a signed
contract or some other document showing the full scope of proposed work. I reiterate, please email me
when these documents have been uploaded, as our internal system will not alert me. Alternately, you
can email this documentation to me, and I can upload it for you (you can also just respond to this email
with the whole scope of work outlined). 

Please note that drawings, site plans, or other details may be required depending on the scope of work.

Yvette Tyler
Senior Architectural Historian
Historic District Landmarks Commission 
Office of Business & External Services
City of New Orleans
(504)658-7052
ytyler@nola.gov



